Eligibility for Participation in the Junior Class Trip to Quebec


Here is what we expect from YOU to be eligible for the Junior Class Trip to Quebec, March 4-6, 2018 with Sacopee Valley High School.

You want to go.


This is a wonderful opportunity to travel to Quebec City with your classmates.  If you are unsure if you want to go, please discuss this with Ms. Matthews, Mrs. Hodgdon, Mr. Wolfe or a member of the 11th grade team.  Please sign the contract/permission slip, and have it signed by your parents/guardians, and return it to Mrs. Hodgdon by Friday, February 9 with your deposit. 

You pay $100.  ($60 for free/reduced lunch)


If you wish to participate in the Junior Class Trip to Quebec, a deposit of $50 ($30) is due on February 9.  This is your reservation for coach bus transportation to and from Sacopee Valley High School and Quebec City, 2 nights’ stay in the Youth Hostel, dinners and all the fun activities we will be doing!  How can you beat that?!  We would like to have all Juniors participate, so if you feel it will be difficult for you to pay, scholarship assistance is available.  Please contact Ms. Matthews, Mrs. Hodgdon, Mr. Wolfe, or a member of the 11th grade team to discuss this.  Please bring in your $50 and turn it in with your contract/permission slip to Mrs. Hodgdon by Friday, February 9.  We will have one final fundraising opportunity, the Polar Roll in the Snow, on Friday, January 26 during Advisory/S3. 

You have an Original Birth Certificate with a photo ID (Driver’s License, State of Maine ID 

or SVHS Student ID) 
OR a Passport


You will be required to have proof of citizenship (proper/official identification) when crossing the border into Canada, and on your return to the United States.  No student will be able to go on the trip without the proper paperwork and identification.  Please see Ms. Matthews, Mrs. Hodgdon or a member of the 11th grade team ASAP if you have questions about this.  Your original birth certificate and SVHS student ID’s (if that’s what you are using) must be turned in before February vacation.
You MUST maintain good behavior.


You must maintain good behavior and remain a positive influence on the school and community.  Suspensions and detentions can result in losing participation privileges in this trip.  Each situation will be handled on an individual basis.

Students who do not want to go, who are not in good academic standing or who do not maintain good behavior will stay behind at SVHS…
Allons-y à Québec!

